
 

 

Ref: Artclub/BB 
 
12th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
KS1 Art Club  
 
We are delighted to announce the launch of our KS1 Art Club, where creativity and 
imagination will be at the heart of everything we do! This club is designed for children who 
love to express themselves through art, whether it’s sketching, painting, or modelling. 
 
Mrs Blackford will lead the club during spring 2. The club will take place on Mondays from 
3.15pm to 4.15pm and will run from Monday 24th February until Monday 7th April. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to explore different artistic techniques, using a 
variety of resources to create their very own masterpieces. From sketching to painting and 
modelling, each session will encourage the children to discover and develop their artistic 
talents in a fun and supportive environment. 
 
Spaces are limited, so be sure to sign up soon if you'd like your child to participate. If you 
have any questions or would like more details, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

KS1 Art Club 
 

Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 

I give permission for my child to participate in the art club. 
I will pick them up at 4.15pm.       
I do / do not give permission for photos to be taken of my child and used in the newsletter. 
(please circle) 
 

Medical conditions ________________________________________________________ 
 

Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 

Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 
 
 



 

 

 


